
EACN NEWS -APRIL 2018 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

 Happy Spring! Thank goodness we 

are through the worst of the cold 

and flu season; I think EACN fared 

pretty well considering the severity 

of the season. Hopefully as the 

weather warms up, we can all get 

outside for some much needed 

fresh air! 

Look for Parent Surveys sometime 

in April. please help us by returning 

those in a timely manner. This is the 

time to put in for a schedule change 

if needed over summer and for next 

Fall. Once reviewed, summer 

enrollment will be released 

sometime at the end of June. Class 

placements for next September will 

be confirmed mid- August. 

 Parent/teacher conferences will be 

available in May. See your child’s 

teacher to sign-up for these times. 

The teachers have worked hard to 

provide information regarding your 

child’s development. Portfolios are 

provided in many classrooms and I’m 

sure will make you very proud. As 

always, please do not hesitate to 

contact us for questions regarding 

our curriculum and/or child 

assessments.  

 

Happy Spring to all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Karie Kelchlin 

Director 

 

 

 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

May 28th – Memorial Day, EACN 

closed 

June 2nd – EACN family and friend’s 

picnic at Fireman’s Field 11:00 am-

2:00pm 

June 21st - Graduation 6:30 pm 

June 29th – last day of School Yr. 

session 

July 2nd – 1st day of Summer 

session 

July 4th – Independence Day - EACN 

closed 

 

THANK YOU PARENTS AND 

STAFF! 

We had another great year with 

Niagara Chocolates. We raised 

approximately $2000. - which was 

fantastic!! Your efforts are so 

appreciated. We are working to 

purchase a canopy for shade on the 

playground. Our Basket Raffle will 

run April 30th- May 11th this year, 

with the drawing May 11th at noon. 

We have some great items for our 

Silent Auction as well as various 

baskets. Cash Raffle tickets are 

available at the front desk now. 

$20 ticket. Winner takes $500, 

Runner-up $250 

 

 

WATER TESTING REPORT 

We are very happy to report that 

drinking water in every classroom was 

recently tested by the Health 

Department and confirmed as safe to 

drink. EACN took a proactive approach 

as this is not yet a requirement of the 

Office of Children and Family 

Services. 

XTRA CLOTHING NEEDED! 

We are in need of sneakers (all sizes) 

and shirts, shorts, and pants sizes 3-

5. If you are looking to get rid of any 

of the above, we would be happy to 

take them off your hands! 

 

SAVE THE DATE!! 

EACN is celebrating 70 yrs. of 

excellence in child care! Family and 

friends are invited to a FREE Family 

picnic, Saturday, June 2nd at the 

Fireman’s Field in East Aurora, from 

11am-2:00pm. Live Music, Food Trucks 

and carnival games are available for 

the entire family. Friends welcome! 


